
Oxford Bridge Club 

 

Membership & Communications report for the year ending March 2024 

 

OBC currently has 474 members, including 31 Foundation Life Members, 2 Honorary Life Members 

and 71 Bridge for All members (i.e. 104 members who do not pay an annual subscription).   FFor 

comparison, the equivalent figures for 2023 were 477 members, including 31 Foundation Life 

Members, 2 Honorary Life Members and 62 Bridge for All members. 

 

Communications with members are maintained through a monthly newsletter sent by email to all 

members, and by the Club website, which is updated regularly. 

 

All-member emails are also sent periodically by various club functions, using the membership system 

(Pianola), and the web-site provides a “Contact Us” service that enables members and non-members 

to contact the Club. 

 

In May 2024 Brian Mills was co-opted onto the Club’s Board of Trustees as Membership and 

Communications Secretary, replacing Richard Sills. 

 

The committee has long standing vacancies for Marketing and Social Media. 

 

Brian Mills, June 2024 


